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Letter for the Second Congress of LYCUSA 

Dear comrades, 
 
we would like to extend to you our warmest wishes for your Second Congress, which 
will be held at the end of August. Your organisation, the League of Young Communists 
(USA), has been fighting with conviction since 2016 for the rights of young workers and 
against imperialism, and we are confident that you will continue to do so with 
increasing success. 
 
Your task is hard and complex and your situation is in a way comparable to ours. We 
both live in one of the most capitalist and liberalist countries in the world and 
Switzerland, although theoretically neutral, is increasingly siding with the Atlantic camp, 
alongside the USA, NATO and the EU. We in Switzerland are therefore fighting against 
this trend, for neutrality and for our sovereignty. 
 
It is important, in this crucial international context, that all progressive and anti-
imperialist forces unite in the struggle against the Atlantic unipolar hegemony and in 
favour of the development of a multipolar world, so as to defeat the imperialists and 
enable all the peoples of the world to emancipate themselves, as well as the working 
class and students to fight more easily for their rights. 
 
We reiterate our best wishes for your Congress and look forward to closer relations 
between our two organisations. 
 
Revolutionary greetings, 

 
Luca Frei 
General Secretary of the 
Swiss Communist Youth 
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